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FTR/ARR Senior Task Force Report 
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Information Webinar 
June 23, 2014 

 

The FTR/ARR Senior Task Force (FTRSTF) held its initial on June 11, 2014.  The Charter and Timeline were developed and 
will be presented to the June 26, 2013 MRC.  
 
The FTRSTF began the education phase, at its first meeting.  Education will continue at the next meeting, as well as interest 
identification and beginning development of design components.  The FTRSTF is expected to complete its work in 4Q14. 
 

Next meeting: 

• June 25, 2014  
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